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14th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, Carers and Students 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
Autumn Term will end on Wednesday 20th December at 12:30pm. Students will return to school at 
8:25am on Monday 8th January 2024. Attendance is important to us and matters right up until the 
very last day of term. To encourage student attendance during these final few days of term we will 
be providing free lunches to all students in the Academy on: 
 

• Friday 15th December - Christmas Dinner Day 
• Monday 18th December 
• Tuesday 19th December 
• Wednesday 20th December (grab bag upon leaving the Academy at 12:30pm) 

 

Please note tomorrow, Friday 15th December will also be our annual Christmas Jumper Day. All 
students can come to school wearing an appropriate Christmas Jumper under their blazer alongside 
their full uniform. 
 
It would be appreciated (but not compulsory) if students could bring a small donation to go towards 
supporting ‘Two Brews’ a local homeless charity the school has chosen to support this Christmas 
Jumper day.  
 
Please continue to support the Academy as you have by ensuring your child attends right up until 
Wednesday 20th December and look out for our end of term newsletter which will be sent to you 
next week. 
 

 
 
Mathew Rogers 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


